NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE
BLOOMINGTON PUBLIC LIBRARY
BUDGET & PERSONNEL COMMITTEE

REGULAR MEETING

TUESDAY, APRIL §, 2022

The Public is Hereby Noticed that the scheduled meeting of the BPL Budget &

Personnel Committee meeting was cancelled. This meeting has been rescheduled
for Tuesday, April 12, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.

Please feel free to contact Caprice Prochnow, Support Services Manager at
(309) 590-6138 from 8:30 a.m. — 5:00 p.m., should you have any questions or
concerns regarding this notice.

Posted: 4.6.22 12:00 p.m.



